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The NSEA Bylaws and Policy Committee continues to refine and update the NSEA Board 

Policy Handbook.  This completed document has been added to the NSEA.org website for quick 
reference by all NSEA Board members. 

The committee proposed one Bylaw amendment for the 2014 NSEA Delegate Assembly. It 
would clarify Article III: Section 13 on what would constitute a quorum for the different types of 
board meetings that the board has throughout the year. The committee also makes 
recommendations for support or opposition to the NSEA Board of Directors on any other Bylaws 
that are submitted prior to the March 12 deadline.    

 I would like to thank the committee for all their hard work and long hours in continuing to 
peruse our NSEA Bylaws and Policies to keep them current and consistent with all NEA 
documents. 

 


